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Appendix B

Recruitment email from partner organizations to their members

Dear [Partner organization member], 

As you might know, [partner organization] has partnered with the US Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) to raise awareness of the risk of Zika when traveling abroad 
through a campaign called Viajo sin Zika. ICF, on behalf of CDC, is conducting group 
discussions to get feedback on this educational campaign to help the public reduce their risk of 
Zika when traveling abroad. Participants will receive a $10 Amazon gift card for participating. If
you are interested in participating, please click on the link below and fill out the survey to see if 
you are eligible.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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